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From the Clerk: 
 

 

 
Summer has arrived, the pool is open, and the kids are on vacation! The warm 
weather is finally here! 
 

Our departments and Administration have been working hard to get our 
Village ready for the summer. The flowers have been planted, the grass is 
being cut, the pool is open, the baseball fields and concession stand at Bacci 
Park are being used daily, and the Village looks great!  
 

At the end of May, after collecting revenue and paying bills, our General 
Fund is at 1.10 million dollars. We still have to make some transfers out of 
the General Fund to shore up other Funds that we will receive bills for, such 
as the Police & Fire Pensions Funds, Sewer Users Fund, Debt Service Fund, 
and Home Loan Grant Fund, but financially we are solid, and we will 
continue to monitor our expenses and revenue to insure our success.  
 

Have a great summer!  
 




